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Ms Melanie Prior 
Resource Assessments  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Melanie.Prior@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Prior, 
 

DPI response to request for comment on proposed Modification to 
Tallawarra B Power Station (MP 07_0124 Mod 1) 

 
 
I refer to your email dated 19 January to the Department of Primary Industries in 
respect to the above matter.  Comment was sought from DPI Water, Fisheries, 
Agriculture and Lands.   
 
The Department of Primary Industries has no objections or comments in respect to 
this modification.  Please direct any enquiries relating to this modification by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
15/02/2016 
 
 
 
 


